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Christingle  

Letters went home yesterday with         

information about our Christingle Service 

that is taking place on Wednesday 17th 

at St. Mary’s Church.  

Please get in touch as soon as possible if 

you have any questions or  queries       

regarding the information in the letter.  

 

 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

12th January Fortnightly Forum 

 This Fortnight at School! 

Our Topics are… Hot and Cold and The Mayans 

 

We have been reading…   Penguin Huddle and  The Chocolate Touch  

Theatre by The Lake 

We all had a fantastic time at Theatre by The 

Lake last week. We enjoyed our picnic lunch 

overlooking Derwent Water, before viewing 

the brilliant performance of A Little Princess.   

The play taught us about different cultures, 

bullying and friendship. It was great to see 

our friends from Warwick Bridge there, also.  

The children, as always, made us very proud 

with their behaviour throughout the visit and        

represented Walton and Lees Hill              

wonderfully.  

New starters 

It has been lovely to welcome two 

new members into the school family 

this term, with Jesca joining Oak 

Class and Ms Docherty joining the 

staff team to teach in Acorn Class.  

 

P.E 

P.E this term will be on a Monday 

and a Wednesday. Please make 

sure children come to school in their 

P.E kits on these days, and wearing 

trainers.  

Nursery children who stay all day  

also participate in P.E lessons, so 

please ensure they have trainers or 

plimsolls with them to wear on these 

days. Outdoor shoes such as wellies 

or boots aren’t suitable for wearing 

whilst doing the sports lesson.   
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 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

Fortnightly Forum 

Spare Clothes 

Please may Reception and Nursery       

children bring a spare set of clothes with 

them each day. These can be left in their 

school bag. We make the most of being    

outdoors, so sometimes this can mean 

that clothes might get a bit wet or muddy, 

and we may need to get changed!  

Outdoor shoes such as wellies can be 

helpful to bring too, so that children can 

make the most of being outdoors and   

exploring!  

Music Lessons 

We have two Peripatetic music teachers 

who come into school each week.  

Mr Draper comes in on a Tuesday to teach 

Keyboard or Guitar and Mr Hemmingway 

on a Wednesday to teach Brass and 

Woodwind. 

Please get in touch with school if your child 

would be interested in learning an          

instrument. 
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      Dates for the diary: 

Wednesday 17th January - 

Christingle Service, St. Mary’s 

Church  

Thursday 8th February– Triad visit 

with Warwick Bridge & Bewcastle 

School  

Monday 12th February- Half Term 

Monday 19th February– Back to 

School  

 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

Fortnightly Forum 

Caring, sharing and always learning 

      Move to Write Sessions: 

Please send children into  

Nursery in comfortable clothing 

and with trainers or plimsolls. 

Session 6 - Thursday 25th Jan  

Session 7 - Thursday 1st Feb  


